
 

What to expect:  Come for dinner, drinks and some fun(draising)! Purchase tickets and take your chance to 
win some fabulous tricky tray prizes as well as some head-turning grand prizes ranging from electronic to 
fashionable items.  Always a fan favorite, you can bid on some Teacher Treasures where your child can spend 
some special time doing activities with our amazing principals and teachers.  There will also be an auctioneer 
to get the blood pumping to bid on items ranging from sports memorabilia to a vacation to a warm, sunny 
destination!   Also, bring some cash if you’d like to take your chance at the fabulous 50/50.  Who knows what 
luck you will have all for an amazing cause! 

How you can help:  Thank you for contributing towards a grade-level baskets via your class parents, you won’t 
be disappointed!   There will be over 100 baskets for raƯle so we are looking for additional help.  Consider 
sponsoring a basket to be raƯled in our tricky tray (valued above $75 please) – this can be done individually or 
with a group of friends.  You can create your own themed basket or you can purchase items oƯ our Amazon 
wish-list and our Spring Fundraiser volunteers will gladly put a themed basket together on your behalf.  For 
every donation from the wish list valued at $75 or more you’ll get 4 complimentary grand prize tickets (if 
donated before January 28) and 2 complimentary grand prize tickets ( if donate before February 4)! All 
baskets must be received by February 21.  The link to the wish list: 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1XFMPIMWQGTTG?ref_=wl_share 
 
Be on the lookout in February for your invitation then, in March, look out for the amazing prizes that will be 
available for raƯle and auction.  Looking forward to seeing you and celebrating a successful night! 
 
The 2024 Spring Fundraiser Committee 

2024 Spring Fundraiser 
Come with old friends, make some new 
friends, eat, drink and bid!  
 
Be a part of the PTO’s biggest fundraiser of the 
year!  Mark your calendars and reserve your 
babysitters for March 14 at the Hilton Garden 
Inn in Springfield! 

This year’s Spring Fundraiser, “It’s a Shore 
Thing” will be sure to be a great adult night out!  
Proceeds from this event will be used towards 
fulfilling the needs of our schools for our 
children.  In years past, the PTO has donated 
money for technology advances in our schools, 
including Chromebooks used by all the 
students, and more currently, new basketball 
uniforms for our middle school teams as well 
as the Deerfield and Beechwood electronic 
signs! 


